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MASSIVE congratulations to our very own Mr Hennessy for 
being selected to play hockey for England in the Masters 
Home Nations tournament this summer. He will represent 
England against Wales, Scotland and Northern Ireland. The 
tournament is happening from the 19th-22nd August in 
Nottingham.

For the past four months, Mr Hennessy has trained and 
competed to gain his place, embedding the ethos we hold 
here at school to 'BE THE BEST WE CAN BE'. We wish Mr 
Hennessy the very best of luck and hopefully he will have a 
medal to show off in September when we return to school.
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INTERHOUSE WEEK

Interhouse activities are as follows:

Monday P3&4 Year 7 Cricket, Rounders, Hockey, Badminton & 
Basketball
Tuesday P1&2 Year 10 Rounders, Netball, Hockey & Football
Tuesday P4&5 Year 8Cricket,Rounders, Netball, Hockey & 
Football
Thursday P4&5Year 9 Rounders, Netball, Hockey & Football

On the day of your event please come to school in your PE kit 
and come down to the sports hall at the appropriate time.If 
you were absent when the teams were chosen then you will be 
organised into a team at this point.Remember everyone 
participates for their House.
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LOST PROPERTY
Don't forget to check in Lost Property at Reception if you have 
lost any of your belongings before the end of term.In 
particular, please can you check that you have not left a coat in 
school as we have quite a few.Any items will be disposed of (or 
given to charity) over the summer holidays.

FACE MASKS

All students are reminded that it is your responsibility to dispose 
of your facemasks responsibly and in waste bins when they are 
no longer required to be worn. An increasing number of 
disposable masks are being discarded and littering school, the 
surrounding streets and areas where buses collect and drop off. 
Thank you for your co-operation.

Returning Library Books

Can you please have a look at home for any library books that 
you may have All year groups have outstanding books.
A returns box is placed outside Student services for you to return 
any outstanding books, please deposit them here. 
Lockers have all been checked for books that may be in there but 
it is still important to check at home.
If you are unsure of the books you may have drop an email to 
kharrison@williambrookes.comand she will happily let you 
know.

mailto:kharrison@williambrookes.com
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Application Link:

https://clicks.thecdi-
news.net/view_online/view_online.php?token2=cGeuBUkMld_v
GjlghRyF_CVhnIRzAsRHnyfkLSqVMXqsx32s0fTVbhZE9dT7ZmjAzAY
mSq_wYIlE8j5Auy47xQ..

https://clicks.thecdi-news.net/view_online/view_online.php?token2=cGeuBUkMld_vGjlghRyF_CVhnIRzAsRHnyfkLSqVMXqsx32s0fTVbhZE9dT7ZmjAzAYmSq_wYIlE8j5Auy47xQ
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Application Link:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Accounting-Work-Experience

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Accounting-Work-Experience
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Springpod Virtual Work Experience programmes, running from the 

2nd to the 13th of August, are now open for applications.

There are over 20 programmes which are completely free for 

students (and always will be). They include everything from politics

and journalism, to sustainability and engineering and can be 

completed at times that suit your students. Most notably, they offer a 

certificate great for CVs, cover letters and future interviews upon 

completion.

You can view all of their August programmes, open to 

applications from students aged 14 - 19 below:

https://www.springpod.co.uk/virtual-work-experience

https://app1.campus-site.com/public/e/click/0RKIrtOMw2V__3cqy0CmMQ/XOY2VwFdSrlq-PlG0pPmSQ
https://app1.campus-site.com/public/e/click/mMbu9ZQi5CEBKlD-rOlwLw/XOY2VwFdSrlq-PlG0pPmSQ
https://app1.campus-site.com/public/e/click/hcfmxntohQx__3coRcllQA/XOY2VwFdSrlq-PlG0pPmSQ
https://app1.campus-site.com/public/e/click/VGLOUMo0Hd9__3cn3jACRg/XOY2VwFdSrlq-PlG0pPmSQ
https://app1.campus-site.com/public/e/click/nABAAhe9j9EJZ88HoGUAeA/XOY2VwFdSrlq-PlG0pPmSQ
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Please contact Mrs Padfield for an application form on npadfield@williambrookes.com
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